
 

 

Dear members of HOPE, 

The elections for new members of the Board and the Ambassador at the General Assembly 
in Tallinn 2020 could not proceed due to the global pandemic. We are hoping that they may 
now proceed at the General Assembly in Milan 2022. 

Of the candidates due to run in 2020, three have expressed their intent to run in 2022 

Mrs. Mona Meister (from Germany) 

Mrs. Nataliya Kurikalova (from Russia) 

Mrs. Marianthi Papadimitriou (from Greece) 

The candidate who was due to run for the role of Ambassador in 2020 has expressed their 
intent to run in 2022. 

Mrs. Beata Lukomska (from Poland) 

 

The board is now inviting all members to again consider running for the Board or as 
Ambassador at the General Assembly in 2022.   

Letters of application can be emailed to the Board of HOPE at 
hopeboard@hospitalteachers.eu    

The conditions for application can be found on the HOPE website.  

This is the link:    https://www.hospitalteachers.eu/new-board-candidates-2022  

All letters of application will be published on the member area of the website of HOPE. 

 

Kind regards on behalf of the Board of HOPE, 
Jan Haverkate  
 
(President of HOPE) 

The Netherlands, November 27th 2021. 


